
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DELHI PUBLIC SCHOOL  

KAMPTEE ROAD, NAGPUR 

PARENT-TEACHER MEETING GRADE: VI TO VIII 

13TH SEPTEMBER, 2025 

Delhi Public School Kamptee Road, Nagpur organised a Parent-Teacher Meeting for 

the students of Grades VI to VIII on 13th September, 2025. The meeting focused on 

strengthening communication between parents and teachers while ensuring the 

academic progress and well-being of the students. 

Parents were informed that the Half-Yearly Syllabus had been uploaded on the school 

website and were encouraged to use it to facilitate their child’s revision. They were also 

advised to encourage their children to make the best use of the Extramarks learning app 

for better preparation. 

Teachers reiterated that there would be no retests for PT-1, cycle tests, or proficiency 

assessments. The parents were also requested to go through the school’s examination 

policy uploaded on the website and share any feedback they may have. 

The meeting concluded on a constructive note, with parents appreciating the clear 

communication and guidance provided by the teachers. The discussions reinforced the 

importance of collaboration between home and school to ensure academic excellence, 

discipline and holistic growth of the students. 

 



 

 

 

 


